
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 18, 2017 2:39:38 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:32 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
stephen mandigo

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Do not grant a rate increase. Hydro 1 is charging way too much as it is.
Salaries are way too generous at hydro1. We should have a 60 % decrease not an increase!

-- Attachment --
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